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Community Clean Up  

A huge ‘Thank You’ to those of you who turned out last Saturday morning to help paint, 

tidy, clean and de-clutter- you did an amazing job!! My thanks also to those of you who 

very kindly donated items such as paint, brushes, rollers and dustsheets. It was lovely 

to see our community working together for the benefit of our children… the school is 

beginning to look much tidier and hopefully over the coming months everyone will 

benefit from a refreshed school library and a new ‘Oasis’ calm space which is being 

created. 

 

School Council Update  

It is looking like it is going to be a busy year!  

Some of last year’s School Council got to attend the official opening of 
the new Price’s Lane play park this term. 

Members of year 1-6 have been meeting after school on Tuesdays. We are in the 
process of helping to set up a “Friends of Rhosddu School” group, which will replace the 
old PTA. Watch this space! 

New “Mindfulness Colouring” resources have been purchased with the funds of last 
year’s Toy Sale. These are being used in the play times and School Council members 
are running this well for each class. Good news – there will be another toy sale in the 
Spring term! Please keep toys aside if you are having a pre-Christmas clear out. More 
details to follow. 



School Council have voted in their Chair Person, Vice Chair Person, Secretary, Media 
Leader and Treasurer. All members of the council will help Mrs Jones to run the 
Christmas Teams4U Shoebox Appeal this year. 

We will act as a drop off point for shoeboxes until Friday 29th 
November. We are asking children to either donate a complete or 
donate an item to a class shoebox. More details have been sent home 
but please contact the office if you need a leaflet, or you can visit 
Teams4U website.  
 

 

 

 

My Happy Mind 

As many of you may be aware we are following the My Happy 
Mind programme at school to support our children with 
understanding their brains and emotions and helping to improve 
wellbeing. 

Due to the increase in the amount of parents that have downloaded the myHappymind 
app, we have been selected as the Wrexham winner of the Parent App Competition! 
Goodies are on the way for us to share with the children. 

The Parent App can support you as a parent in understanding what your child is 
learning, activities for you to do together at home and also a Kids Zone featuring 
myHappymind Games plus much more! 

To access these materials just go to https://myhappymind.org/parent-resources to 
create your free account. You will need to enter your name, email, and authentication 
code 

Your authentication code is 400417 

Or simply scan this QR code to sign up 

 

 

 



 

Christmas at Rhosddu 

Events in December: 

                                                            
 

Thurs 5th   School Christmas Dinner 

Fri 6th  Coverdale Puppets Performance for the lower school 

Tues 10th  Y6 Carols in the Park- meet 6pm Rhosddu Park 

Yr 1&2 Performance 2pm 

Weds 11th  N & Rec Performance 2pm 

Yr 1&2 Performance 5:30pm 

Thurs 12th  Panto Visit Yrs 3-6 

N & Rec Performance 9:30am 

Yr 3&4 Christmas Concert 6pm 

Fri 13th  Yr 3&4 Christmas Concert 2pm 

Tues 17th  Yr 6 Singing the White House Residential Home                     

Weds 18th  Christmas Fayre 3pm - 4:30pm 

Thurs 19th  Reindeer Run in aid of Nightingale House am 

Yr 6 Singing at Nightingale House pm 

Fri 20th  Christmas Parties- Christmas Jumpers/Party                                                                    

Break up for Christmas 
 

 

 New Year Dates for Your Diary:

 
January 
Mon 6th INSET school closed to pupils 
Tues 7th School opens to pupils 
Weds 15th-Fri 17th Yr 6 Robinwood Residential 
Tues 21st Community Breakfast 

 
February 
Fri 21st Break up for half term 
 

March 
Mon 3rd School opens to pupils 
 

April 
Fri 11th Break up for Easter 
Mon 28th INSET school closed to pupils 

Tues 29th School opens to pupils 
 

 
May 
Fri 23rd Break up for half term 

 
June 
Mon 2nd School opens to pupils 

July 
Fri 18th Break up for Summer 

 

 


